Notice regarding Fake Cases

This has come to the notice of the Council that some candidates whose earlier
applications have been listed as "Fake" case are resorting to filling fresh
application under different provisions and trying to hoodwink the authorities by
submitting fake certification/qualification to obtained the Registrations as well
as Licenses. All the Licensing Authorities are strongly advised to obtain
genuine/authenticate information from the Office of J&K Pharmacy Council
before issuing any statutory documents. Information of all such Fake cases has
already been published on the Website of Council. Same must be corroborated,
physically and explicitly, from the J&K Pharmacy Council Office as well.



